Dike, Darlene

From: Markwell, Jonathan

Sent: 05 January 2015 09:20

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application No: 2014/6903/P - 32 Lawn road NW3 2XU

Please log as a comment from 37 Shirlock Road, NW3

Jonathan Markwell
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2453

From: Robert Dye I

Sent: 02 January 2015 11:38

To: Markwell, Jonathan

Subject: Application No: 2014/6903/P - 32 Lawn road NW3 2XU

Dear Jonathan

T write in relation to the above Planning Application for a new residential development at 32 Lawn Road.
Tlive and work locally and have taken an interest in the proposals.

In its recently revised form and with the local landscape improvements that have been offered, T support the
application for development provided the points raised in the Palgrave House Tenants & Residents
Association letter of 19th December are fully taken on board by the developer and will be implemented by
them as part of the works.

Yours sincerely
Robert Dye

Robert Dye BA(Hons) Dip Arch RTBA



